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I support HB 2004, which would adopt ranked choice voting for all statewide and 

federal offices in Oregon, for both the primary and general elections. 

 

Many Oregonians feel like they have to "throw their vote away" by voting for a 

candidate who can't win, even if it's who they'd most like to see in office. Ranked 

choice voting would give us the option to vote for who we'd most like to see in office, 

but if they can't win, to indicate who we'd next prefer our vote went to and so on down 

the line. 


